
Parish Office Hours 

Monday to Friday 9am -12pm and 1pm -3pm 

Email:  stjohnthebaptist@sasktel.net 

Website: stjohnthebaptistestevan.ca 

Facebook:  facebook.com/stjohnthebaptistestevan 

Pastor: Father Sathi Antony  

306-634-5790 or ansathisjb@gmail.com 

Pastoral Assistant: Connie Wheeler  

306-634-2190 or 306-421-8447 or                               

conniesjb@gmail.com 

Office Assistant: Karla Waloshin  

306-634-2190 

Finance Administrator: Cindy Dalziel 

Pastoral Care Coordinator:  

Gwen Van De Woestyne 

Music Ministry Director:  Jocelyn Hall 

Facilities Manager: Randy Franke 

Janitorial Services: Joseph Be 

Caretaker: Sigfredo Gonzalez 

 

St. John the Baptist Parish is a warm and inviting family, living out our Baptismal call and nourished 

by the Eucharist, serving the needs of all with joy and gratitude, practicing stewardship, celebrating 

the sacraments and witnessing God in others.  

Holy Mass Schedule 

Saturday Liturgy: 5pm 

Sunday Liturgy: 10am 

 Tuesday: 6:30pm 

Wednesday to Friday: 9am 

Sacrament of Anointing: Contact the pastor 

Marriage Preparation: Contact the Pastor             

8 months in advance 

Address: 109 12th Avenue, Estevan SK S4A 1C9  Phone: (306) 634-2190  Fax: (306) 634-6845 

Welcome! 

We are so glad you joined us 

today! 

April 23 & 24, 2022 

Divine Mercy Sunday 



Holy Week at St. John the Baptist Parish 

 
Saturday, April 23 5pm Holy Mass   

St. George & St. Adalbert  

Sunday, April 24 10am Holy Mass  

St. Fidelis of Sigmaringen  

Monday, April 25 1pm Make Music with Friends held in the Parish Hall 

St. Mark  

Tuesday, April 26 6:30pm Holy Mass 

Our Lady of Good Council 7pm PPC Meeting 

Wednesday, April 27 9am Holy Mass 

 6:30pm Confirmation/First Holy Eucharist Class held in the Parish Hall 

Thursday, April 28 9am Holy Mass 

St. Louis Grignion de Montfort 6:30pm Confirmation/First Holy Eucharist Class held in the Parish Hall 

St. Catherine of Siena 7pm SJB Choir Practice 

Saturday, April 30 5pm Holy Mass (Name Tag Sunday) 

St. Marie of the Incarnation  

Sunday, May 1 10am Holy Mass (Name Tag Sunday) 

Happy Birthday!!!!!!! 

Kevin Keating 

Lyle Guino 

Jo Ann Schopf 

Patrick Fisher 

ST JOHN THE BAPTIST PARISH 

COLLECTION REPORT 

2022 Projected Expenses $510,318.00 

2022 Actual Collection Year to Date $76,131.60 

Month of March 2022 

Monthly Collection Required $37,500.00 

March Sunday Collection $26,716.25 

Important Confirmation/First Holy Eucharist Dates 

Wednesday, April 27 at 6:30pm in the Parish Hall - Class 

Thursday, April 28 at 6:30pm in the Parish Hall - Class 

Wednesday, May 11 at 6:30pm in the Church - Class 

Thursday, May 12 at 6:30pm in the Church - Class 

Saturday, May 14 at 10am in the Parish Hall - Rehearsal  

Sunday, May 15 at 2pm - Celebration 

Archbishop Donald Bolen will be here to celebrate the Confirmation/First Holy Eucharist 

Mass.  Our whole Parish Family is invited to attend as we pray for our children and their 

families.  May the outpouring of the Holy Spirit be upon us all on this special day! 



Easter Flowers  

Thank you to the families who 
have donated for Easter flowers 
in thanksgiving for someone in their lives or 
in memory of their departed loved ones. May 
your families be blessed this Easter and may 
your loved ones rest forever in the loving 

arms of Jesus. In Memory:Correlgen Sotto,

Richard Hagel                         

The Diocesan CWL convention (meeting of members) will be 
held on April 30, 2022 virtually.   

There are two ways to take part:  By watching in your own 
home,  or by coming to the Church Hall and viewing with other 
CWL members.  If you are interested, please let Anita Kjersem 
or Gail Dodds know by the 15th of this month. 

This convention is free to all and would give you 
an idea of what goes on at this gathering. 

Please support our sponsorships 

Make Music with Friends  

Do you play a musical instrument and like meeting interesting people?  Enjoy the 
spontaneous musical collaboration of a Jam Session! Monday, April 25, 2022          
1pm - 4pm at St. John the Baptist Parish Hall.  Fun, free and entertaining. 

Call 306-421-7538 for further information or just show up with your gear! Musicians, 
singers, dancers, and guests all welcome to attend. Light refreshments will be served.  

Sponsored by SJB Fellowship Committee  



 SYNOD 2022 - Listen- Encounter Discern 

The word ‘Synod’ means walking together. The worldwide Synod process is perfectly aligned 
with our parish vision. We are excited to begin!  Listening is the first step in our Synod journey. 
Your voice is important to us. Join us at a group consultation session and share your thoughts: 

 Saturday, May 7 10:00 am in the Parish Hall 

Online survey form at this link https://forms.gle/kAJEjE6ok8uD1AoH8  
“So in Christ we, though many, form one body, and each member belongs to all 
the others.”    Romans 12:5 

Please support our sponsorships 

 

Committed to Your  

Comfort and  Satisfaction 

 1237 - 6th Street 

 Estevan, SK, S4A 1A9 

 www.mid-cityplumbing.com 

Phone: 634-5512 

https://forms.gle/kAJEjE6ok8uD1AoH8
http://www.mid-cityplumbing.com


Parking In Front Of The Church 

 

As we look out for all our Parish 
Family members, please do not park 
in front of the main entrance of the 
Church.  In order to keep everyone 

safe, this area should be left as a drop 
off zone for people with mobility 

issues, emergency vehicles, the Smile 
van, etc.  Please note that the first 

parking spot in front of the Church is 
designated for accessible parking.  
Thank you for taking care of your 

brothers and sisters in Christ. 

Readings for Sunday, May 1, 2022 
 
First Reading:  Acts 5.28-32, 40b-41 

Responsorial Psalm:  Psalm 30 

Second Reading:  Revelation 5.11-14 

Gospel Reading:  John 21.1-19 

St. John the Baptist Parish is seeking 

creative, fun-loving people for its 

FUNdraising Committee to organize 

events that promote fellowship, fun 

and fundraising.  Please contact 

Dana Skjonsby  306-461-9601 if 

you are interested or would like to 

learn more about this exciting 

opportunity to be engaged in our 

Parish and our community. 

Children’s Liturgy 

At this time, we would like to announce that Children’s 
Liturgy won’t be beginning until the fall.   

If you would like more information about how you can 
share your gifts with our youngest parishioners by 
serving in this ministry, please contact Cindy 
Billesberger at billesberger.cynthia@gmail.com or 
Cindy Dalziel at the Parish Office at 
financesjb@sasktel.net or 306-634-2190.   

We look forward to providing this program for our 
young children.  May God bless our Parish Family as we 
continue to grow! 

 




